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Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have had lots of positive feedback from children and parents about our playground 
improvements. The children are enjoying using the climbing frame and new seating 
areas at break-time and lunchtime and it is lovely to have such positive comments   
from you all. 
Best wishes 
Mrs Jackson                    Ms Richardson 

I have received and read the Our Ladyôs Primary School newsletter of  13. 06. 2014 
Signed _____________ Name of child ________________  Class_______ 
PLEASE RETURN THIS SLIP TO THE SCHOOL OFFICEï your child may win a prize ! 

Sports Day 2014é 
What a fantastic day! Thank you for all of the 
help and support from parents yesterday,  
particularly those who walked up with us. 
Our children took part  brilliantly, had lots of fun 
and their behaviour was impeccable. 
We are very proud of them :) 


